
Dear Shutesbury residents, here are the week’s numbers: 

 

Known Covid cases currently in isolation in Shutesbury:   6 

Total known cases with onset in the 2-wk period 9/15/2022 - 9/28/2022:   11 

 

The community level in both Hampshire and Franklin counties is medium, per the 

CDC. 

 

You can make an appointment to get the updated Covid-19 booster at  

https://vaxfinder.mass.gov/ 

 

Free Covid tests are available for pickup at Town Hall and the library.  If you test 

positive please inform the Board of Health at publichealth@shutesbury.org and 

include the date of the test and the date of onset of symptoms, if any, in your 

message. 

 

The Shutesbury Board of Health 
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